
New Schedule
Starting Thursday, February 1, our office will now be open every 
other Thursday from 9:30 am to 5:00 pm.

If you receive allergy shots, you have three options going forward:

If you have any questions or need additional assistance, please 
contact our office at (859) 234-8852.

You can continue to receive your shots at our Flemingsburg office. 
If you're in the buildup phase of your treatment, please make sure 
to schedule your shots during our open hours so that you can stay 
on track.

1

If it is more convenient for you, you can also receive your injections 
at our Maysville office. Here is the address and phone number: 
1 West McDonald Parkway, Maysville, KY 41056, (859) 234-8852. 
The Maysville office is open three days a week.
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If you prefer, you can transfer your injections to a primary care 
provider. To do this, start by getting your first shot with us. After 
that, bring your epi-pens to your provider for subsequent shots.
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